Welcome back!  I hope you had a restful and fun Christmas break.  This term we will be learning through the theme of ‘Once upon a time.’  Curriculum Maps which give you a taste of what the children will be learning about will be given out soon.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As part of this theme we are inviting parents to come into the classroom to read a story to the class.  This is at 3pm and sign up sheets will be on the door at the beginning of next week.  It would be great to do some dual language stories (parents read in their home language and I will read in English). 
The children use the school library each Thursday.  They independently choose a book to take home and share with you.  Books need to be returned on Wednesday and put into trays so that they are ready to be changed on Thursday.   
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Please remember that your input is essential in making sure that your child reaches their potential.  If there is anything that you are not sure about then please come and ask.  Many thanks Miss Barbara
Diary Dates
Half term - 17th-21st February 
Early Years Assembly 
Easter Egg hunt – 1pm Friday 3rd of April . 
Friday 3rd April - School closes at 2pm for Easter break. 
Details about class trips will be sent out when dates have been confirmed. 


Staff in the Early Years work across the Nursery and Reception classrooms.  The adults you will get to know are Miss Barbara (Early Years Lead), Miss Jackie, Miss Merley, Miss Jackie B and Miss Carol, Mr George. You can approach any of us with questions. 
Coffee Mornings 
Coffee mornings are held on the last Friday of each month. They are a way to relax and chat to other parents.   Dates for the coffee mornings this term are:
31st January	       28th  February                   28th   March 
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Please remember that homework needs to be completed on time and handed in on Wednesdays. The homework consists of reading each night and maths and literacy.  Reading books need to be brought into school everyday and put into trays.   If you have any questions about the homework please come and chat to me.     
[image: ]
P.E will begin after half term and will be held on Thursday afternoon.  Please make sure that your child comes into school in their P.E. kit on that day.  They will stay in their P.E kit for the whole day and you do not need to bring their uniform into school.  
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